
Report from the Play Park Group 

I have spoke to Dale Wright and he is going to mend the climbing rope/chain that has 
become unattached and will screw it back up again, hopefully no parts needed. He also 
said the wood is tanalised for the swings and slides and he feels does not need staining. 

Sue Johnson 


